
-----Original Message----- 
From: Teresa Simons   
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 3:39 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Docket # EL22-017 - Proposed rate increase  
 
Hello 
 
I would like to suspend the proposed 20% rate increase for January 1, 2023. I think a public 
hearing should be held to determine whether the rate increase should be allowed. 
 
Teresa Simons  

  
Sioux Falls, SD 57103 

 
 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




